
What’s happening in the Garden? 

Annual General Meeting this Saturday 
The Annual General Meeting will be held this Saturday at 5.00pm. Margaret 
Lacey, author of Birds of Aireys Inlet on the Great Ocean Road and Community 
Garden member is our guest speaker. Join us – on zoom - for an informative 
conversation with Margaret. The papers for the Annual Meeting were sent on 20 
September. Remember you need to register to receive the zoom link.  
 
Working bee this Saturday  

The September 20 working bee was a great success with a lot achieved 
and the chance to catch up with a few people. Unfortunately we are still 
restricted to 10 people in the garden, but with the door accountant 
outside the gate, we can have an extra person participating! 
At the next working bee on Saturday October 3 we will operate with two    
sessions: 

• 9.30–11am (the early birds) 
• 11am–12.30pm (the busy bees) 

 
We would like you to put your name down on the whiteboard for your preferred 
shift. This will help us ensure that a maximum of only ten people attend each 
session. (But you can just come along and see if there's room for you to join in or 
a job outside the fence) 
 
Strict hygiene and physical distancing will continue to apply and we ask you to 
bring your own gloves and weeding tools. We won’t be returning at this stage to 
a shared morning tea, but hope you will enjoy the camaraderie of a shared job 
done. 
There will be more produce to share, weeds to pull, compost to turn, things to 
plant and garden friends to see.  
 
Also, the garden team has been busy raising seeds so come along to help potting 
up tomatoes for your own garden or plot. We hope to also pot up any surplus to 
leave for the community at the shop.  
 
If anyone has suitable small empty pots to spare, please bring them along or 
leave them at the garden. 
 
See you in the garden. 
Gretel and the Gardening team 
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New Members 
 
We welcome the following new members: 
Marion Vredenbregt 
Penny Heuston & Miichael, Will, Anna, Alice, Julia Heywood 
Colleen & Tonnie van der Horst 
Jessica & Peter Garvin 
 
We look forward to welcoming you to the Garden. 
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Sue, Sandra and Kim whipping 
weeds 


